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Nome City Council 
Jerald Brown 

Scot Henderson 
Doug Johnson 
Mark Johnson 

Adam Martinson 
Meghan Sigvanna Topkok 

                                               

                       

NOME COMMON COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 02, 2022 at 5:30 PM 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS IN CITY HALL 

102 Division St. ▪  P.O. Box 281 ● Nome, Alaska 99762 ●  Phone (907) 443-6663 ●  Fax (907) 443-5345 
 

 

WORK SESSION – 5:30 PM 

A. City of Kotzebue City-owned Liquor Store Information & Applications, 
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B. Ordinance to Include Prohibitions on the Sale of Alcohol and to Require Security at Package 
Stores, 
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C. Email of January 27, 2022 from Wade Harrison to City of Nome re: 2-2-22 Meeting 
Comments, 
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Mayor 
John K. Handeland 

Manager 
Glenn Steckman 

Clerk 
Bryant Hammond 
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From: Wade Harrison
To: Bryant Hammond
Subject: 2-2-22 meeting comment
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 6:21:38 PM

Hi Bryant (comment for the council as a citizen)

Since the first attempt didn’t pass against Nome Quick Stop to take a chance and statistically take a moment to
pause and “see” what would happen….

I recommend the council taking a hard look at the city implementing some type of permit process for individuals to
purchase alcohol and show proof before purchase, this will help curve the general sale to those abusing the system
and causing public safety issues. Also not a bad idea for the city to make some extra cash if they are concerned
about a sales tax loss.

I can tell you this “86” list doesn’t really work.

I’d also implore the council to take a look again at the local option possibility and support that during election time.

I also would go as far as Ken Mortons idea and limit hard liquor sales to very specific times and only allow beer and
wine sales majority of the time.

Limited store hours has shown not really to stop the problem, only change it. So curving hard liquor would be an
interesting start.

Lastly, I’d ask the council to ask AMCO to make more visits to Nome. Quarterly if possible and un-announced to
keep the businesses on their toes.

I do support the police ensuring TAPS/TAMS cards are on file and readily available, lots of times people don’t have
them. However the bars do a good job ensuring their staff has them.

Just my thoughts.

Wade Harrison
P.O. Box 1191
Nome AK 99762

Sent from my iPhone
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